Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, September 7, 2021

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Huntingdon Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Members present were Chairman David Fortson, President Johnathan Hyde, Vice-President Sean Steeg, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman James Bair, Councilman Terry Green, Mayor David Wessels, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
There were no guest present for this meeting.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Borough Managers report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens spoke on old business and said that everyone has seen the signs for Geary Bunn and asked which one they liked.
Everyone like the color photo.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the Weaver Park Grant was not denied like he thought.  We are still waiting to hear on this.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that Juniata College was going to move their bleachers so we can do the Weaver Park Basketball court and said he has received an estimate of $7,000 from K & K Sealcoating to do the sealing of the court.  Chris said we have enough money to do this.
Chairman David Fortson said about the sand from the volleyball court getting on the basketball court and making it slippery.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Mayor’s report.
Mayor David Wessels said the Tree Lighting will be held on Saturday, December 4th and we will be having the decoration contest again this year for homes.  David said he will be seeking donations for the contest.
Chairman David Fortson called on new business.
Chairman David Fortson asked if we were going to archery permits again on Flagpole hill.
The committee agreed to open this up to everybody.
Executive Session was not called for.
Chairman David Fortson called on any other business.
Vice-President Sean Steeg said this is to deal with public property and asked when we were going to get the heating and air condition fixed.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said they are still waiting for one part to finish.
Chairman David Fortson asked about the sidewalk out front.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that Mel’s Concrete was going to cut this out and pour concrete.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said he is getting quotes to pressure wash the outside and maybe paint.
Councilman David Quarry said about the lights outside being dim.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said he is going to get quotes to do the floor of the entry way to the Mayor’s Office and in the kitchen.
After no further business, the Community Development Committee meeting was adjourned at 6:17 PM.
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